
Dear Parents/carers 

I hope you all had a lovely Bank Holiday weekend – it certainly made this week whizz by! Our year 6 

children have been busy preparing for their KS2 SATs next week. I have been very impressed by their 

focus and perseverance and wish them lots of luck. 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars: Huey for perseverance 

Saturn: Cordelia for positivity 

Jupiter: Teddy for positivity 

Sun: Annie for perseverance and positivity 

Headteacher’s Award: Bailey for respect 

House Points 

Lions - 5217 

Leopards - 5503 

Tigers - 6113 

All Saints Coffee Morning 

On Wednesday, I had the pleasure of taking our KS2 

children to the All Saints Church coffee morning to 

sing three of their favourite hymns. They all sang 

beautifully and certainly deserved the homemade 

cakes they were given at the end. It was lovely to 

see so many of our parents there. The next coffee 

morning will fall in our half term week but our 

younger children will be performing on Wednesday 

6th July so please come along to listen to them and 

enjoy a delicious homemade cake. 

BULLETIN BULLETIN ––  6th May 20226th May 2022  

Guinea Pig visit! 

We had some furry 

visitors in school this 

week. Flo from Sun 

Class brought in her 

guinea pigs to show 

the school—here she 

is with Ron! 

 



Jubilee BBQ Bash 

Please see the attached flyer with details of this exciting event on Thursday 26th May. 

Tickets are now available on ParentPay so please buy yours as soon as possible. Sign 

up boards for donations will be going up before and after school next week. 

Sporting Opportunities 

On Thursday afternoons, we welcome Sporting Influence, who work with Saturn and Sun Class. Their fo-

cus for this term is athletics and cricket. They also run an after-school basketball club for KS1. We are also 

very fortunate this term to have Jamie Poolton running a multi skills club for KS2.  

 

Upcoming Events 

SATs week: Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May (Breakfast Club for Year 6 pupils each morning from 

8am) 

Year 5/6 Games morning— Year 5/6 children can bring in a board game or toy (not electrical) for a 

games morning to celebrate the end of SATs 

Fellowship Walk to Spofforth Castle: Wednesday 18th May for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 during school hours  

Kids Aloud Workshop:  Friday May 20th Years 3, 4 and 5 at North Rigton School  

Stay and Play for Reception parents and any younger siblings and parents from 2pm to 3.15pm Friday 

17th June 

Village Jubilee Events: 2nd to 5th June—look out for posters on the many events being held in the village 

Village Barn Dance: 9th July, Sunrise Barn in Kirkby Overblow—more info on Kirkby Overblow Facebook  

Message from The Governing Body 

The Governors continue to be hugely grateful to Mrs Methley and Mrs Honey for their leadership of the 

Fellowship schools at this time, which has enabled staff to continue their focus on great learning experi-

ences with the children. We are in touch with Mrs Andrews who passes on her very best wishes and is 

looking forward to being back in the schools soon. 


